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December 3, 2014 

Armando R. Macias 
5270 Plumstead Drive 
Colorado Springs, CO 80920 
 
James Hollen 
Staff Member, Mining and Minerals Division 
1220 South St. Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
 
Subject: Letter No Longer Requiring a Public Hearing 
 
Reference: Public Hearing Request, Certified Letter, dated 30 October 2014  
Freeport-McMoRan Cobre Mining Company  
Permit No. GR002RE, Notice of Application to Change the Permit Boundary & Design Limits 
 
Dear Mr.  James Hollen: 
 

I received a certified letter from Fernando R. Martinez, Director, MMD, Mining Act Reclamation 
Program ("MARP")/MMD granting me a public hearing on questions I had regarding the 
Freeport-McMoRan Cobre Mining Company Permit No. GR002RE, Notice of Application to 
Change the Permit Boundary & Design Limits. 
 
 On 19 November Antonio Macias and myself property owners met with Mr. Bruce Taylor and 
Tom Head of Freeport-McMoRan Cobre Mining Company. During the meeting Mr. Taylor 
answered the questions we had on my request for a public hearing. I am attaching a 
Memorandum For Record (MFR) of the discussion we had during the meeting. The MFR was sent 
to Mr. Taylor and Mr. Head and both agreed that the MFR was complete on the discussions 
during the meeting.  
 
From our perspective as property owners we no longer require a public hearing. Mr. Taylor from 
Cobre Mining Division is going to send me a copy of the signed MFR. After I receive the signed 
MFR I will mail a certified letter to yourself for official recording.  
 
Thank You for your attention to this letter. 

 
Below is my contact information for any questions you might have. 
 
Armando R. Macias 

5270 Plumstead Drive 

Colorado Springs, CO 80920 

Email: maciasar@hotmail.com 

C-Phone: 719-641-7161 

H-Phone: 719-282-2256 


